COMMUNITY CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL DISTRICT 46

BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING
OCTOBER 14, 2020

Call To Order and
Roll Call

The Regular Board of Education Meeting of the Community
Consolidated School District 46, Lake County, lllinois was held at
Grayslake Middle School, located at 440 N. Barron Blvd.,
Grayslake, IL on October 14, 2020

President Weidman called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.
Members Present: Jim Weidman, Stephen Mack, Kristy Braden,
Kristy Miller, and Tamika Nash.

Members Offsite: Jason Lacroix and Steven Strack.

Members Absent: None.

Also Present: Superintendent, Dr. Lynn Glickman and Assistant
Superintendent, Paul Louis.

Establishment of Quorum was established.
Quorum
Approval of Agenda | President Weidman requested a motion for the approval of the

October 14, 2020 Board Meeting Agenda as presented.
Motioned by Mack and seconded by Braden for the approval of
the agenda as presented.

Yeas: Miller, Strack, Mack, Weidman, Braden, Lacroix, and
Nash.

Nays: None.

Motion carried.

Action Items

President Weidman requested a motion for the approval of the
Hybrid and Remote Learning Plan.

Motioned by Weidman and seconded by Nash for the approval of
the Hybrid and Remote Learning Plan.

Yeas: Weidman, Mack, Nash, Braden, Lacroix, and Strack.
Nays: Miller.

Motion carried.

Prior to the vote, Dr. Glickman, Superintendent, shared that the
Safe Center will remain open for students in the Hybrid Model.
The location will change from Prairieview School to Frederick
School. The district will schedule one or more Remote Planning
days prior to the start of the Hybrid Plan, to give the teachers time
to get their classrooms ready. Board members were given time to
ask clarifying questions and share concerns.




President Weidman requested a motion for the approval of the
Transition Schedule for the Hybrid and Remote Learning Plan.
Motioned by Nash and seconded by Mack for the approval of the
Transition Schedule for the Hybrid and Remote Learning Plan.
Yeas: Lacroix, Strack, Mack, and Weidman.

Nays: Braden, Miller, and Nash.

Motion carried.

Prior to the vote, Board members shared their thoughts and
concerns regarding the Transition Schedule.

Public Comment

Ashley Mahoney thanked the Board for their decision on the
Hybrid plan and feels this will give every family a choice.

Nicola Case appreciated the clarification on what the classroom
will look like. Ms. Case would like to see the district move toward
students full-time onsite.

The Online Public Comments are attached at the end of these
Minutes.

Adjournment

There being no further business to come before the Board of
Education, it was motioned by Miller and seconded by Braden for
the adjournment of the October 14, 2020 Special Board meeting
at 8:24 p.m.

Yeas: Lacroix, Nash, Miller, Mack, Strack, Weidman, and Braden.
Nays: None.

Motion carried.

Jim Weidman, Board President Kristy Braden, Board Secretary



